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As of June 29th. 2023 the Dept. has been paged-out for 117 calls. Sixty-one were EMR calls and forty-five were fire calls, 

and eleven that were both. This compares to 117 to date in 2022. 

We have applied for a 50% matching grant with the DNR. The grant award notices come out in October. We have also 

submitted a grant request to Georgia-Pacific Corp. 

Ac Austad and I met with Dave Schneider from Red Power Diesel. He is our sales person for Pierce. We discussed final 

details for the new truck. We will meet again with Dave and the truck committee on September 11th to review the 

drawings and sign-off on component placement. The current delivery date is March 15th. 2024 

Fox Crossing FD is working to schedule three tour/training sessions for the new high school. CFR will be invited to attend 

the training sessions. 

I am doing research on mass casualty incident equipment and training. CFR already has Clayton School in our response 

area and will be auto-aid requested by Fox Crossing FD to any mass casualty incident at the high school. When I have 

details, I will present the information to the board for further review. 

We have several pre-plans that have been drawn up and are now being reviewed on-site when the fire inspection is 

done for the particular business. 

We had two members attend the car show at Brennand airport on June 25th. as a public education opportunity. We will 

have a presence at the Brennand Fly-In again this year. August 19th is our annual Touch-A-Truck pub ed event here at the 

Larsen complex. You are all invited to stop in and check out the learning opportunities at the event. 

We are looking for rescue heroes to join our department. Your help in spreading the word is appreciated. 

Please consider donating blood. The need is great and donors are in short supply. 

Please contact me with questions or concerns, 

 

 

Director Rieckmann 


